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UK DCMS “Call for views”  

The DCMS has called for views on the derogations set out in the GDPR.  
Views must be received by 10 May.   
 
If you wish to offer your views, the document can be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/
file/608518/GDPRCfV.pdf  

 
 
 

Isle of Man  

The Council of Ministers’  “Delivering the Programme for Government”  
states that, as part of ensuring “We have more responsive legislation and 
regulation”, that it will “Ensure the Island's legislative position is equivalent to 
the EU General Data Protection Regulation … by May 2018”.   
 

The Chief Minister is the political sponsor. 
 
 
 

Article 29 Working Party  

WP29 formally adopted the first three guidelines on 5 April 2017. These texts can be found at: 
 

Data portability: 
http://ec.europa.eu/newsroom/document.cfm?doc_id=44099  
 
Data protection officers: 
http://ec.europa.eu/newsroom/document.cfm?doc_id=44100  
 
Lead supervisory authority: 
http://ec.europa.eu/newsroom/document.cfm?doc_id=44102  
 

 
The next guideline on Data protection impact assessments and the concept of high risk 
processing is open for comment until 23 May 2017.   This can be found on the WP29’s website. 
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UK Information Commissioner’s Office  

Your views and feedback are being sought on the concepts of profiling and 
automated decision making under the GDPR.   
 
This is to help inform the UK’s contribution to the WP29 guidelines due to 
be published later this year.   
 

The deadline for responses is 28 April. 
See: https://ico.org.uk/media/2013894/ico-feedback-request-profiling-and-automated-decision-
making.pdf 

 

 

GDPR Conference, Villa Marina, 10 May 2017 

 
 
The conference date is rapidly approaching and there are now less than 
10 spaces available. 
 
 
 

 
If you are attending the conference, joining instructions will be sent out in good time and we look 
forward to seeing you there.  
 
Please note that due to the increased capacity, seating for a maximum of 200 is available at 
tables with others accommodated in the seating around the edge of the hall. Seating has not 
been allocated to delegates and you may choose where you sit, on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Find out more about the conference here: GDPR Conference 
 

Get in touch 

If you have questions about the GDPR, or would like to make comments about the content of any 
of our publications, please contact us. 
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